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Anzac Day Ceremony 

Saturday 25th April 

100 Year’s Anniversary 

Congratulations to the Pallamallawa 

War Memorial Committee. Last 

Saturday was a great success; you are 

to be commended for your efforts. 

Many positive and complimentary 

comments were made about the day. 

Thank you to all Pally School Parents 

who supported the morning. Our 

students did an excellent job marching and 

participating in the ceremony. Thank you for your 

attendance and support.  

 

 

 

The Calendar 

TERM 2 

May 

Fri 1st Jumpstart Parent 

Meeting 9.30am 

Mon 4th Mother’s Day Stall 

Wed 6th Grip Leadership 

Conference-Moree 

Tue 12th – NAPLAN 

Language Conventions & 

Writing- Start 9am 

Wed 13th-NAPLAN Reading 

Thurs 14th NAPLAN 

Numeracy 

Thurs 14 P & C Meeting 

7pm 

Thurs 14th School Cross 

Country- 2pm 

Thurs 21st Jumpstart 

Transition Day 1 

Thurs 21st Assembly 2.30pm 

Wed 27th Zone Cross 

Country-North Star 

Thurs 28th Jumpstart 

Transition  

June  

Tues 2nd YAW Performance 

9.30am 

Thurs 4th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Thurs 11th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Thurs 18th Jumpstart 

Transition – Last Day T1 
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Before School 

Teacher supervision is provided from 8.40am. Students should not be arriving 

before this time unless previously arranged. 

2015 Jumpstart - 2015 Kindergarten Transition to School Program 

This year the school will be running the Jumpstart Program over 20 weeks. This 

transition program is for children 5 or turning 5 before 1st August 2016 and who 

will be attending Pallamallawa Public School in 2016.  

The Jumpstart program will commence on the Thursday 21st May 2015. A parent 

information session will be held on Friday 1st May commencing at 9.30 to 10.00am. 

Enrolment forms for Jumpstart can be picked up from the School Office at the 

beginning of Term 2. 

MOTHERS DAY STALL 

A Mother’s Day Stall has been arranged for Monday 4th May. Gifts are $5. The 

Canteen has a variety of gifts available for students to purchase. Mums & 

Grandma’s will be very happy with the gifts. 

The P & C are conducting a Mother’s Day Raffle. Tickets have been sent home to 

all families to sell.  

 

Pally Students Vegetables - Thank You Johnstone Family 

This term the students will be planting vegetables in their beds at the front of 

the school. Recently the school purchased extra beds so each grade will have their 

own beds and vegetables. A Big Thank You to Johnstone Concrete & Quarries Pty 

Ltd for donating the loam for our new beds. 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen coordinator. Kerry is organising a roster for canteen 

duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Monday or 

Friday canteen. If you are unavailable on the day allocated, it is up to 

you to organise another family to swap with you. Please let Kerry know 

of the change of date. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be 

placed on a roster to supply fruit. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 

250 458 and let her know if you require a special day to assist. 

 

The P & C Canteen – CLEARANCE OF SCHOOL JACKETS @$10 each. 

There is only (1) jacket left. Size 12 (1) First in best dressed for this Jacket. 
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Canteen & Fruit Roster Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fruit Roster Term 2 

All families are placed on the fruit roster. It is understood some families cannot 

assist with canteen due to work commitments but ALL families are asked to be 

involved by supplying fruit for the canteen helpers to prepare. All our students 

have access to fruit and enjoy the opportunity each Friday at recess. 
 

Easter Hat Parade & Fun Day Photos 

  

 

 

 

 

Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

  1st  May  Jill Walker John Robinson 

4th  Georgia Wilson  8th  Liz Hobday  Rennae Hancock 

11th  Sue Shaw  15th  Tracey Baker Amy Evans 

18th  Donna Stevens  22nd Katrina Smith Heidi Johnstone 

25th  Salli Smith  29th  Jodi Rigby Bec Diprose 

1st June Kerry Munn  5th  Bec Parker Casey Schneider 

8th  Public Holiday  12th  Mel Rose Katreana Byers 

15th  Belinda Schoupp  19th  Georgia Wilson Rennae Hancock 

2nd  Jodi Rigby  26th  Kerry Munn Keira Williams 
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100 YEAR ANZAC DAY SERVICE PHOTO’S 
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Community News 

Campdraft Yards & Arena Committee Working Bee Day 

The Campdraft Yards and Arena Committee are having a working bee at 

2pm on Sunday the 3rd May 2015, at the Pally Recreation Ground to 

start on the Arena.  The arena will now be a permanent fixture as 

agreed with the Pallamallawa Recreational Reserve Trust, so this is the 

last time your help will be required to put up the arena for the Annual P 

& C Campdraft.  Please come along if you can, all helpers (community and 

parent) will be greatly appreciated. 

The project will be ongoing. Let’s make a start. 

All Welcome. 

Jill Walker 

Campdraft Yards & Arena Committee 

Secretary 

************************************************************** 

P & C HELPERS Needed for the P & C Raffles at the Golden Grain 

Hotel for the 8th & 15th May. Please contact Jill Walker if you are able 

to assist on Mobile: 0400 347 191. 

******************************************************************** 

Hockey News 
Good news, it’s not too late to register for hockey! Juniors will start on Thursday April 30th at 3.45pm at Ron 

Harbourne Oval and the Senior Competition will start on Saturday May 2nd. Everyone is welcome – you don’t 

have to be an experienced player. Ladies, if you haven’t played for a while, or have never played but always 

wanted to - we will put you in a team. You will find that hockey is the most enjoyable game you’ll ever play. 

It’s a fun, fast and social way to learn great skills and keep fit. Junior sticks can be provided but you will need a 

mouthguard and shin pads. If you would like more information please call Matt on 0447 422827 or Carol on 

0428 523044 or just turn up on Thursday and Saturday and enjoy yourself. 

Saturday’s draw:9.00: C & W Financial Services v Ken Bailey Builders (Referees: Rhodes Kildae & Cogan 

Agricultural) Services 

10.20: Rhodes Kildae v Cogan Agricultural Services (Referees: C & W Financial Services & Ken Bailey Builders) 


